CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICE
FLEET SERVICES DIVISION

DATE: January 3, 2008

TO: Roger Rousse

FROM: Bruce Halliday

CC: Julie Jenuwine, Bud Leafdale, Jean Farris, Lisa Cummins

RE: Bid Award Recommendation — Street Sweeper

We have received 4 bid proposals for the purchase of one new street sweeper. This
machine will replace a 1997 Tymco 600 street sweeper (vehicle #39-94) that is fully
depreciated and in need of replacement.

I recommend we award purchase to the lowest bidder, W.F. Miller Company, 25125
Trans X, PO box 605, Novi M1, 483376-0605 in the amount not to exceed
$126,742.00* for one new Tymco 600 street sweeper as specified.

Our street sweeper is used on a daily basis by the Department of Public Service for
maintenance of major and local roads. An efficient street sweeper is an essential tool
utilized for MS4 compliance.

This replacement sweeper is provzded for in the 2008 budget - fleet equlpment fund
$170,000.00.

If you have any questions regarding this recommendation, please contact me at your
earliest convenience.

* Includes $35,000.00 trade-in value for 39-94,




